
 

 

Stockholm January 28, 2009
Exchange Notice 

Exchange members 05/09 
 

New cash member on NASDAQ OMX Stockholm 
 
Nomura International plc based in London has been admitted as cash member of NASDAQ OMX 
Stockholm and will commence trading in SAXESS from Friday 30 January, 2009.  
 
The abbreviation NIP will be used in the SAXESS trading system. 
 
Swedbank AB will use Clearing member identity ”NIP” in VPC for clearing and settlement of trades 
conducted by Nomura International plc. 
 
For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact Stefan Pinter or Mattias 
Hammarqvist telephone +46 8 405 60 00. 
 

NASDAQ OMX Stockholm 

  

Stefan Pinter Mattias Hammarqvist 
 Account Manager Head of Nordic Sales 
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